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Petition 
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE 
NORTHERN TERRITORY: 
 
WE THE UNDERSIGNED RESPECTFULLY SHOWETH that we are extremely concerned and upset by 
the NT Government’s proposal to increase power charges by 25.5% within three years and 60% for water 
and sewerage within three years as these increases will have a detrimental impact on all Territory families 
and small businesses. 
 
YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY THAT the Northern Territory Government 
immediately review their decision to increase charges and to work on finding an alternate solution that will 
not impact so harshly on Territorians. 
 
AND YOUR PETITIONERS, AS IN DUTY BOUND, WILL EVER PRAY. 
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